
‘KS1 Penpals’ 
Even though they arrived after Christmas the children were 
really excited to receive personalised letters and hand-
made decorations from their penpals in Poland. We made 
sure we planned in the time for the children to really look 
carefully at these and discuss what their letter said. 

 
 
The children responded to the Christmas card and presents with a powerpoint all about 
their favourite books. They hope that our partners will respond in time for World Book 
Day in March.  

 
 
 

The powerpoint 
contained links to 
an online reading 
of each book for 
the partner school 
to watch. 


